## MEETING OF OCTOBER 15, 1957

The regular meeting of the Milwaukie Planning Commission was held on the fifteenth day of October ,1957.

The meeting was called to order by Vice Chairman Swaggerty.

Present: Commissioners Swaggerty, Sedgwick, Sheldahl, Nickles, Burdick, and Mullan. Absent: Chairman Stewart; Commissioners Shrock, Perkins and Scott.

The minutes of the regular meeting of the Commission, held on the seventeenth day of September 1957, were read and corrected.

Mr. Burdick reported that the problem of the street grade for a carport at the home of Mr. Enze, 3616 Harvey St. had been taken care of.

A plot plan for a Medical-Dental building, which included a pharmacy, was laid before the Commission for approval. The Plot plan was conforming but it was shown that the property was in a 3 R-2 Zone and it would be necessary to change the zone to Commercial on account of the pharmacy. It was moved by Nickles and seconded by Sedgwick that a public hearing be held on Friday, November 15, 1957 on the matter of the Zone change. Motion carried and so ordered.

On motion duly made and carried the meeting adjourned.

Theron Sedgwick, Secretary

ATTEST:

Ellen Martin